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By	Carl	Collen

Wednesday	20th	June	2018,	9:47	GMT

I t	 has	 been	 confirmed	 that	 next

year's	Global	Berry	Congress	will

take	place	on	25-27	March,	at	the

Beurs-World	Trade	Center	in	Rotterdam.

GBC	 is	 a	 world-class	 event	 that	 brings

together	leading	berry	professionals	to

share	 ideas	 about	where	 the	 international

soft	fruit	business	is	heading.

This	 year’s	 event,	 which	 took	 place	 in

Rotterdam	on	19-21	March,	attracted	a	total

of	474	delegates	from	41	countries,	as	well	as

33	 exhibitors	 from	 different	 parts	 of	 the

berry	supply	chain.

Click	 here	 for	 a	 video	 record	 of	 the	 2018

Global	Berry	Congress
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